
From: DM 

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:52 PM 

To: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill 
<clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: City files: Oppose - D01-20003 & D02-20009 - Snively Street Resident 

Hello, 

I am writing to advise on my opinion and concerns regarding this development.  

I strongly oppose an 11 storey building at this location. Directly across the street is a 
golf course and surrounded by single family detached homes, no townhouses or other 
tall buildings in the area. In addition there is no other property that would suite a building 
of this type in the area making this a one-off (white elephant in the area).  

In addition, the development would cause great damage to the surrounding Provincially 
significant wetlands. And finally, Snively Street would be a direct route/shortcut to 
Yonge St leaving this road to be extremely busy.  

I trust that you will take this into consideration, if you would like to discuss this further, 
feel free to contact me. 

Kind Regards, 

Domenic Martino 


